


Umina Beach Public School P&C Association  
MINUTES NOVEMBER 2021  
  
Wednesday 10th November 2021 9:30am, The Box Room,
Work Collective, Umina Beach

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF COUNTRY
We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Australia and recognise their continuing connection to land, 
waters and culture. We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.

Attendance:

Attendees: N.Feeney , J.Harris, C. Tsakissiris,  L.O’Brien, P.Jope, J.Taylor, L.Lamont, T.Husband

Apologies:
	
Meeting Minutes: 

· Previous business: By-Laws to be addressed in the new calendar year;
· Previous business: Joint Finance Committee to bring back Term 1 2022 school year;
· Previous business:  Bushcare Project would like to re-engage in 2022 with incoming Year 5.  Some grant funding still available to use for the Educator on this program; and
· Splashathon to be planned for early 2022.

Executives Report:   

· Toilet Beautification Project now complete excluding the Hall toilets.  Beautification of these will be addressed in the 2022 school year.
· Infant Playground will proceed in December.  Existing playground will be removed in the new year.
· Gingerbread House Fundraiser, commenced last week.  Promotion vis ia Facebook, Newsletter.  

Principal's Report:
 
Chad Tsakissiris provided an overview of:
· Remote Learning Period;
· Staffing for 2022;
· Projects report on Admin refurb, Exec Office upgrade and other installations around the school;
· After External Validation earlier this year a School Plan for 2022-2025 is being developed;
· School Council positions will be advertised in upcoming newsletter; and
· Thank you to P&C for support throughout the year.



Uniform Shop Report:

· Dress supply issue;
· Removal of gender tags;
· Open discussion of future uniform change.  This is a policy issue and needs to be taken to School Council for discussion;
· Sports shirt providers being sourced and further design investigation to occur next year; and
· Uniform stocktake required before end of school year.  Friday 10 December, Hall to be booked and number of P&C allowed on school site to be confirmed

Treasurer's Report:   

· Current balance in bank is $32,000 in main account, $46,000 spent on school this year.

Incoming Correspondence:   

· EOI Stronger Communities Funding Application due end of month.  Will apply for funding Shade Sails

Outgoing Correspondence:   

 Nil

Motions: 

June 2021 Minutes - Passed
Motioned by:  Lynette O’Brien
Second by:  Lucy Lamont

Retrospective approval of Return to School Ice Blocks K-1 $150 - Passed
Motioned by:  Lucy Lamont
Second by:  Jenny Harris

Return to School Ice Blocks 2-6 approx $400 - Passed
Motioned by:  Lucy Lamont
Seconded by: Jenny Harris


Next Meeting(s):

End of Year Meeting
08 December 2021 at 9:30am 
Venue TBC


General Meetings 2022
09 February 2022
09 March 2022
11 May 2022
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